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Calendar Updates
 

Half-  Day for Inservice
February 28th

 
Full  Day Inservice

March 14th
 

 

Welcome to LiveSchool!
RECOGNIZING AND REWARDING

POSITIVE BEHAVIORS

Greetings Parents,  Students,  and Staff !

LiveSchool is  now "l ive."

LiveSchool is  a PBIS (Positive Behavior
Interventions and Supports)  program we are
using to accentuate the positive behaviors we
want to see in the Digital  Academy.

Students can receive rewards for a variety of
good behaviors and use those rewards to "buy"
incentives ranging from a "camera off"  pass to a
BlueTooth Speaker or Amazon Kindle Fire
reader.

Students and Parents can track progress on
their phones or computers.   More on Page 2!



Accessing the
Observer

Account in
Gradpoint

 
Click the link

below to access
Gradpoint

 
https://cusdnef8488-

chesterup-
pps.v2.gradpoint.com/

 
Enter your

username (the
email address you

gave us) and
password "digital"

 
If you have
problems

connecting, 
please email 

Mr. Thompson 
 

info.dtda@chester
uplandsd.org

or
rthompson@chester

uplandsd.org

Recognizing  and  Rewarding

Posit ive  Behaviors

Students and parents received an email  from Mr.
Thompson on Wednesday with credential  codes
to sign up for Liveschool.   There's even an App
for both Apple and Android Phones.

Our primary goal with LiveSchool is  to recognize
and reward positive behaviors l ike being on
time, participating in class,  having cameras on,
and working with academic integrity.

Students receive points for positive behaviors
and can "spend" those points on a variety of
rewards.   Please log into your student or parent
account to see your students'  progress!

A huge shout-out to Mr.  Jesse Ballenger for
bringing us LiveSchool and executing the
implementation of the program - Mr.  Ballenger
used LiveSchool when he was teaching in Alaska!

If  you have diff iculty accessing your student or
parent account(s) ,  please contact Mr.  Thompson
or Mr.  Ballenger via email .  
--------------------------------------------------------------

 
 

Interested in Football  for 
2022-2023?  Please have your

student let Mr.  Thompson know
so he can get your information to

the coaching staff

LiveSchool


